
Welcome Message to Ethnic Dance Club 

Posted on 31 Jan 2024. 

Dear Parents of Sec 1 Damai Ethnic Dance Students 

We would like to cordially welcome the sec 1 dancers to the Ethnic Dance Club. The teachers-in-charge 
of Ethnic Dance are Mdm Rahmayani and myself, Mdm Noorhafizah. We also have our highly 
experienced instructor, with over 20 years of experience, Mr Azhar. 

As part of the school’s mission to support the holis�c development of students, we hope to provide 
students with a pla�orm to discover their interests and talents. In Ethnic Dance, we aim to ins�ll in 
students a sense of graciousness and provide opportuni�es for students to develop a lifelong passion for 
the arts. We hope to nurture students’ crea�ve expression, enrich social, cultural and historical 
awareness, and develop character and social emo�onal competencies. 

Important points to note 

Day: Monday and Thursday 

Time: 3 – 6pm 

A�re: Damai PE T-shirt & Black long pants 

(Students will be required to purchase the dance T-shirt. More details will be given in a separate PG 
announcement). 

Things to bring: Water botle 

Even though our prac�ces are conducted by external instructor, Mr Azhar, teachers are always present to 
manage and supervise students and facilitate the learning. 

We hope that your child will gain much and enjoy the CCA he/she is in. We also hope that you will 
con�nue to support your child in this area of development. 

Should you have further queries, please feel free to call Mdm Noorhafizah, at 6443 6848 or email us at 
noorhafizah_syed_yusof_sha@schools.gov.sg. You may also reply to this no�fica�on to contact me. 
Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Noorhafizah 

Ethnic Dance Teacher-in-Charge 

  

  


